
389

22576 C

Ottawa 5th October, 1906.

I beg to refer you to official letter of the 9th August,

and to remind you that the Department has not yet received the

roport required in connection with the Sony Entate. You should

not delay any longer in attending to this matter.

Your obedient servant.

Fowheau

Secretary.

.B. Mcpougall, Esqr.

Indian Agent,

Walpole Ialand, Ont.
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